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per meal with this coupon
Reservations: parties over 10 will received free dessert
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670 Fountain St. N.
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519-650-0190

Contact

Msgr Paul J. Meyer

Council 4916
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1-800-268-2637
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940 Jamieson Parkway

519.651.1056

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

FREE HEARING SCREENINGS

HESPELER
  VILLAGE

JOIN US
You are born a man

You become a Knight

Prepared fresh - to - order

519.783.7363
900 Jamieson Pkwy, Cambridge

SCHEDULE OF LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m.
Sunday 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.

Children's Ministry: Programs will resume in 
September 2022.

WEEKDAY MASSES
Tuesday 7:00 p.m.
Wednesday 8:00 a.m.
Thursday 8:00 a.m.
Friday 8:00 a.m.

PRAYING THE ROSARY 
Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. and
7:30 a.m. on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 
All are welcome.  

PARISH ADORATION CHAPEL
Our Chapel is available seven days a week starting 
Sunday at 12 noon through Saturday at 5:00 p.m.
For more information please call Sheila at 519-
658-9414. 

OUR PARISH SCHOOLS
 Our Lady of Fatima School 519-658-4041
 St. Elizabeth School  519-651-0400
 St Gabriel School  519-658-2008
 St. Benedict Secondary School  519-621-4050

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
(Located in the lower level of the church)
Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

NEW PARISHIONERS
Please register through our parish website or by 
completing a form located at the parish entrances. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday 4:00 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. or
 by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Please contact the parish office to begin the process 
of preparing your child and family for this 
Sacrament.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Please contact the parish office before setting a date 
of marriage in order to begin preparations.

PASTORAL CARE TO SICK AND 
HOMEBOUND
Please contact the office and Father Ed and Deacon 
Michael would be most willing to visit. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please call 519-658-6511 for assistance.

St. Mary of the
Visitation Parish

16 Cooper Street, 
Cambridge (Hespeler), Ontario N3C 2N2

Tel: 519-658-4443
Email: stmarycambridge@hamiltondiocese.com

www.stmaryhespeler.ca

Rev. Ed Henhoeffer, Pastor
Rev. Mr. Michael Foulger, Permanent Deacon
Mrs. Rosanne Nusca, Administrative Assistant



     

 
UPCOMING PAVING OF LOWER PARKING LOT: 
Depending on the weather and the contractor’s 
schedule we are expecting that the paving of the 
lower parking lot should be happening soon.  During 
that time, it will be necessary to close the adoration 
chapel.  The project should take two days to 
complete.   
 
CURA PASTORUM SPECIAL COLLECTION: This 
collection provides support for the retired priests in 
the Diocese of Hamilton. Thank you for your 
generous donations totalling $525.00.  This 
collection will end on July 9th. 
 

MONTHLY COLLECTION: Members of the 
St. Vincent de Paul Society will be collecting 
donations after all Masses this weekend.   

 
FEAST OF OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL: The 
Carmel of St. Joseph Guild invites all members, 
families and friends to attend the Feast of Our Lady 
of Mount Carmel Mass to be held Sunday, July 17, 
2022 at 2:00 pm at St Agatha Catholic Church, 
1839 Notre Dame Dr., St Agatha. The Rosary will 
precede the mass.  The celebrant will be Rev. 
Bishop Crosby, Bishop of Hamilton. Reception with 
light refreshments to follow. 
 
SUMMER JOB OPPORTUNITY: CYO Camp Brébeuf 
in Rockwood, ON is hiring teenagers and young 
adults as camp counsellors for this summer. Please 
visit www.campbrebeuf.ca/employment for more 
information.    
 
HAMILTON DIOCESE MARIAN DAYS 2022: Join 
your brothers and sisters from around the Diocese 
in honouring Our Blessed Lady as we celebrate the 
2022 Marian Days at the Basilica of Our Lady 
Immaculate in Guelph. July 2 with Cardinal 
Collins, August 6 with Bishop Ustrzycki, 
September 3 with Bishop Lobsinger and October 1 
with Bishop Crosby.  Please see the poster in the 
parish hallway for additional details.  

WORLD YOUTH DAY 2023: We are delighted to 
announce that His Excellency, Bishop Crosby, has 
given his blessing for a delegation of young adult 
pilgrims (aged 18-35) to attend the World Youth 
Day Celebration in Lisbon, Portugal 2023. 
Simultaneous celebrations for youth aged 12-18 will 
take place locally at Mount Mary Retreat Centre, 
Ancaster over the summer months of 2023. We 
invite any young people in your parish, school and 
local community to prayerfully consider these 
opportunities to encounter and celebrate with 
Catholic young people from all around the world. 
Information in regards to the international 
pilgrimage will begin to unfold over the next few 
weeks. We ask that if you or someone you know 
might be interested in attending WYD 2023, or the 
local celebrations, that you complete a Declaration 
of Intent found on our Diocesan WYD Website: 
https://wyd.hamiltondiocese.com/    
Join the first Information Session on July 6, 
2022.  Visit the WYD website to register. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please reach out to 
us at wyd@hamiltondiocese.com.    
Please pray for our young people and our 
preparations for this wonderful event! 
 

 
GUELPH WALKING PILGRIMAGE: July 30 – Aug 6 
This year, we are excited to be back in person! 
WALKING PILGRIMAGE IS ABOUT: nourishing your 
spirituality, enjoying the great outdoors, getting 
great exercise: 20+km per day and having fun and 
enjoying good company! 
Those who walk the Guelph-to-Midland pilgrimage 
find it to be a unique and grace-filled experience. 
For eight days pilgrims pray, sing, laugh, and share 
stories with others as they journey. Join us, as we 
cast off routine for eight days and acquiesce to a 
community of higher purpose. Participate for 1 day, 
a weekend or the full 8 days! Cost $400 for 8 days 
or $75 per day. This covers 3 meals and snacks 
daily, entry fees and camping services. You bring 
your tent, chair and personal gear/clothing in a 
duffel bag. To register or for more information go to 
www.ignatiusguelph.ca  (under programs - Guelph 
Walking Pilgrimage) NOTE: registration deadline 
is July 8, 2022. 

PARISH OFFERINGS  
June 18-19, 2022 

Sunday Envelopes (89):                     $2,052.00 
Loose Offerings:                                  $ 291.45 
Care for Retired Priests (Cura Pastorum)   $ 65.00 
Pope’s Pastoral Works                           $ 45.00 
 

Your continued financial support is  
greatly appreciated. 

If you are looking for ways to support the parish, 
please visit www.stmaryhespeler.ca/donate   

 

DIOCESE OF HAMILTON PRAYER CALENDAR 
June 27 – July 2 

Monday Rev. Scott Whitfield   
Tuesday Most Rev. Douglas Crosby, O.M.I. 

Wednesday Holy Ghost Congregation (Spiritans) 
Thursday Rev. David Lewis 

Friday Rev. Ron Cote 
Saturday Most Rev. Matthew Ustrzycki 

 

JUNE 26, 2022 
     

 
 

Date  Time  Mass Intentions  Requested by  

Tuesday, June 28 7:00 p.m.   
+ Jose Freitas 
+ Carlos Mario Aviles 
+  John Young 

Jose Silveira & Family 
Anna Altomare 
Carol O’Brien & Family 

Wednesday, June 29 8:00 a.m. + Mary Manni Ed and Trudy Allenson 

Thursday, June 30 8:00 a.m. Mass of Thanksgiving Carmen Chaves 

Friday, July 1 8:00 a.m.  + Ella Dietrich Marion North 

Saturday, July 2 5:00 p.m. 
+ Bernadette DiCarlo 
+ Salvatore & Margherita Natalizio 

Charlene and Fred Schiedel 
The Natalizio Family 

WELCOME TO ST. MARY OF THE 
VISITATION PARISH 
A special welcome to all new members 
and visitors! We encourage all new 

members to register with the parish.  Please pick up 
a registration form at the church entrance or 
complete an online form: 
www.stmaryhespeler.ca/new-parishioners  
 
PRAYERS FOR CANADA: All are invited to pray in 
the church on Monday evenings at 7:00 p.m. Join 
together in praying for Canada, Ukraine and the 
conversion of Russia. This is the last gathering 
until the fall.  Monday evening prayers will resume 
Monday, September 12th. 
 
MASS AT ST. LUKE’S PLACE: On June 15th we 
celebrated our first Mass at St. Luke’s Place since 
the beginning of the pandemic.  It was a lovely 
experience and the residents were so pleased to be 
able to assist and receive communion after such a 
long hiatus.  Our next Mass is scheduled for 
Wednesday, July 20th at 2pm.  Parishioners are 
invited to attend but you will need to undergo a 
rapid Covid test at the door and wear a mask in the 
building.  If interested in attending please speak to 
Father Ed. 
 

PARISH OFFICE CLOSED:  
Please note that the parish office will be 
closed on Friday, July 1st for Canada 
Day and closed Monday, July 4th 
through July 8th.   

 

PRAYER FOR CANADA 
Loving Father, Bless our country, its people and 
its leaders. Make our homeland one of peace and 
security. Instill in us, a sense of charity toward 

the less fortunate and a respect for life.  
Help us to grow closer to you as a nation. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord. 
Amen. 

CONGRATULATIONS to all the 2022 
Graduates of Our Parish Schools 
celebrating their graduations this month:  
Our Lady of Fatima, St. Elizabeth,  
St. Gabriel, and St. Benedict 
Secondary!  This school year has been 

another challenging but memorable year due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic. We wish the graduates a safe 
and happy summer and many blessings in their 
future endeavors! 
 
BIBLE CAMP 2022:  St. Mary’s Bible Camp begins 
on Monday, July 11th!  The theme for the camp is 
“Cool Kingdom Party – Mary Leads Me Closer to 
Jesus”.  Registered families will receive further 
information and reminders by email.  Please note 
that the camp in now full and late registrations 
cannot be accepted.  Thank you for your 
understanding. 
  

A RETURN TO PRE-COVID PRACTICES: 
Beginning on Sunday, July 3rd, we will start taking 
up the collection again at the time of the offertory 
and the Deacon/Lectors will process the Book of the 
Gospels during the procession.  Slowly, but surely, 
we will try to get back pre-Covid procedures. 

SUMMER BULLETIN: Please note that bulletins will 
be published bi-weekly during the summer. Bulletins 
will be distributed (electronic and printed) on the 
following dates: July 3, July, 17, July 31, August 14, 
August 28, and September 14. 

ELECTRONIC BULLETIN: If you would like to 
receive the parish bulletin via email, please visit our 
parish website and scroll down the home page to 
‘subscribe to bulletin’.  

PHOTO DIRECTORIES:  Please contact the office if 
you have not yet received your photo directory.  We 
have a few extras for anyone that was not able to 
participate but would still like a copy. 

THIRTEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

Lee
Typewritten Text
217 - 1
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